What is being said about Keswick Start SMART

As a mother of four children under the age of seven, I'm very pleased to have this centre in our community.  It's helped our community to grow stronger by helping parents, teachers and the school to work together to benefit our children. I'm very honored to be part of this project and I look forward to seeing the Start SMART centre grow even bigger.   I appreciate all the aid we have received from Margaret and Wallace McCain Family Foundation to help our community to grow.
· Shana Brewer, Webmaster and Advertising Manager, Go Keswick "Bringing the Community Together” (www.gokeswick.ca) 
Our Start SMART center and its related programming provide valuable educational and recreational opportunities for our preschool children.  This includes wellness activities, socialization, creative learning, and engaging educational activities while exposing preschool children to a school environment.  Additionally, parents are provided with opportunities to develop their skills in preparing their children for school through parent workshops.  It is exciting to see children better prepared for their school experience and coming to school with less trepidation.  I am amazed at what can be accomplished through partnerships, for the betterment of our students and community.
· Wayne Annis, Principal, Keswick Valley Memorial School

 

I am pleased that the MWMFF has made our center possible by having faith in our organization and small community. We have seen the positive benefits of having our children/parents involved in our school and early learning programs. Our community, school, families and future generations will reap the benefits of these projects. To be a volunteer in these ventures is to give back to our communities, schools and society.
· Chris Bubar, Start SMART chair

The May 19 official opening of the Start SMART Centre marks an occasion that development partners and community stakeholders have long anticipated.  Many creative minds have worked relentlessly to ensure this early years vision became a reality, overcoming each obstacle as it arose.  Community partners involved in bringing the Start SMART Centre vision to reality are to be congratulated on providing this opportunity in their rural community.
· Loree Kaye, Acting Director of Education, School District 14

The opening of the Start SMART Centre complements the vision of early years opportunities for both preschool children and their caregivers.  Stakeholders have partnered to create an Early Childhood Development / Parenting Centre within Keswick Valley Memorial School that will enhance support to children and their families.  School District 14 is excited to continue our partnership with this dedicated group.
· Lisa Gallagher, Superintendent, School District 14
For more information please contact:  
· Kelly McLean Haley: eykmh@nb.sympatico.ca; cell: (506) 323-2922. 
· Jane Bertrand, Program Director, Margaret and Wallace McCain Family Foundation:  jbertrand@rogers.com; cell: (416) 356-1949. Website: www.mwmccain.ca 
